The Virginia Rehabilitation Center for the Blind and Vision Impaired
Presents
DOT WAS EASY! -- INTRODUCTION TO THE BRAILLE CODE SEMINAR

Have you wondered if Braille is still relevant to the blind and vision-impaired? Would you like to read and write Braille?  Is Braille easy to learn?  
This seminar will be your opportunity to learn about and experience the many uses of Braille! 
This seminar will address the following topics:

· What is Braille?

· The history of Braille

· The Braille alphabet and basic punctuation

· Tools for writing Braille

· Reading Braille tactually

· Everyday uses of Braille

· How to incorporate Braille into games

· Braille resources
Who:  This workshop is designed for people (ages 16 and older) who do not know Braille and who would like to learn the fundamentals and for parents of blind and vision impaired children.
When:  Saturday, September 14, 2013 9:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.

Where:  Virginia Rehabilitation Center for the Blind and Vision Impaired, 401 Azalea Avenue, Richmond, VA 23227

Cost:  $25.00 which includes lunch

How to Register:  Call Amy Phelps at 804-371-3052.  She will take your contact information over the phone. Then send a check for $25.00 payable to VRCBVI.  Mail your check to the attention of Amy Phelps, 401 Azalea Avenue, Richmond, VA 23227.  The deadline for registering is Friday, September 6, 2013.  You can cancel your registration through Friday September 6, 2013.  After this date, all payments will be non-refundable. Up to ten participants will be accepted into the seminar.  Once the class is filled, interested individuals can still give their contact information to Amy Phelps. They will be notified if there are cancelations.  If there are fewer than 6 people registered, this seminar will be canceled.
Come prepared to have fun, learn a lot, and demystify Braille!
